SHEFFIELD RAILTON DISTRICTS COMMUNITY BANK COMPETITION

In conjunction the opening of the new Bendigo Bank in Sheffield we are offering a competition to
Sheffield District High School and Railton Campus.

This competition will run from 8-18" November 2016.
The competition is a colouring competition for K-6 and the 7-10 section will be a short story,
“25 words or less” on “What the community means to me” plus a drawing.

There will be 1 prizes per group (K-Prep,1-2,3-4,5-6 — 7-8, 9-10). Entries will be judged and a
selection of entries will be displayed around the town of Sheffield business windows. The winning
entries will be displayed in the bank window after the opening.

Prizes will be a $25 Bank Account for each winner and the prize presentation will take place at a
School Assembly when convenient.

Winners the be announced at the Bank Opening Day 1°* December.

Entry forms will be provided via the class teachers and there is a limit of one per student. Complete
entries forms are to be placed in the box provided at the School Library.

Guess How Many Pigey's
There will be a guessing competition running during this time also (8-18 November).

It is open to all ages 0-100 and you need to guess how many piggy’s are in the net. Entry forms for
this will be available at the Sheffield Shed and you can enter as many time as you like. The display of
Piggy’s in Net will be hanging in the front window of The Sheffield Shed. The first correct entry

drawn will win a Bank Account of $50.

Co-ordinators Debbie Baldock -Kentish Financial Services Ltd 0448 570 270

Assistant Co-Ordinators are Carol Thwaites 6491 1682 & Robyn Russell 0418 386 031



